
International Summer Music School Pucisca  
Perfect your musical skills with renowned professors 
from all over the world, on a magical island... 
Unforgettable! 
 
Summer Music School Pucisca - Island of Brac - Croatia, is 
being held held in July and August every year since 1995. It 
covers different musical genres (classical, jazz, 
pop/rock/fusion) in separate music workshops divided by 
instruments. Each instrumental course is held in a separate 
10-day session and consists of individual work with music 
professors and work in instrumental groups. During the 10-
day course, many concerts are held: by attendants, 
professors and other musicians, in Pučišća and in other 
towns on the island of Brač, and at the end, a final 
attendants' concert is held. 
 
The number of applicants/students in each group is limited, 
in order to provide the maximum quality of learning. The 
purpose of this summer school is to provide potential 
students with the possibility to work on their musical 
knowledge without the pressure of routine obligations, in an 
extraordinary natural ambience of a small island town 
located on a beautiful coastline, and to spend an 
unforgettable summer vacation, with other musicians and 
music teachers. 
 
In the 18 years since this school has been established, about 
fifty seminars have been held each year, led by professors 
from Croatia, Europe, the United States and Russia, and up 
to now, 3000 attendants from all over the world have 
attended the school.  
 
For more informations visit our Web page: 
http://www.music-school-pucisca.com 
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